June 30, 2020 - 2020.47
M V P FAST FAX Important News for Providers

Default Pricing Change for Reimbursement

When a reimbursement rate has not been assigned by MVP Health Care® (MVP), by the contract, or by
Medicare, one will be established based upon a gap pricing method that is an acceptable industry standard. If
there is not an accepted standard, MVP will establish a reasonable reimbursement amount based on Medicare.
If a code does not have an assigned rate, the new default rate will be applied.

For dates-of-service October 1, 2020 and beyond, MVP has updated the reimbursement rate for default pricing.
Please be aware of the following change:

e Under the new default pricing, MVP will pay 30% of billed charges.

This does not impact contracted rates within MVP fee schedules, or rates outlined in any applicable MVP
Payment Policies or MVP Protocols. Please refer to your MVP contract to determine applicability of the default
rate.

To view a summary of all updates, visit mvphealthcare.com/Providers/COVID19.

To receive future FastFax messages by email, send a request to MVPFastFax@mvphealthcare.com.
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